
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM:  Lorraine Anderson, PIO 

 

RE:  Federal Legislative Priorities Recommendations  

 

DATE: Nov. 18, 2016 

 

 

 

Following the Nov. 8 City Council meeting discussion, the latest draft of the city’s federal 

legislative priorities recommendations for fiscal year 2017-2018 has been updated to include 

removal of workforce housing, public safety (with the passage of the bond), and the museum 

from the appropriations requests in the previous cycle. 

 

Of the remaining items, veterans/VA has been incorporated into the homelessness/mental 

illness item, and the post office relocation item includes a placeholder for a possible hotel. 


